Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 8:41 AM

To: 'Jonathan Squires'
Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good afternoon, Mr. Jonathan Squires

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-EI and forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn
Commission Deputy Clerk I
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

----Original Message-----

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Jonathan Squires

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 6:03 PM To: Records Clerk < CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 24, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

As retirees in Palm City FL, we cannot see any medium or long term benefit to justify these rate increases for FPL, our supplier, let alone any accountability to customers. We support our utility and voted for rate increases in the past in order to fund hurricane protection measures.

We are vehemently against this dramatic rate hike.

Please heed our concerns and those of a great number of FPL and other utility customers living on fixed incomes.

Sincerely

Jonathan and Gail Squires

1938 SW Balata Terrace Palm City, FL 34990

Sincerely,

Mr. Jonathan Squires 1938 SW Balata Ter Palm City, FL 34990-4323 (772) 210-2313 jonsquires@aol.com